
Marco Island Senior Softball Board of Directors Meeting 11/7/20 
 
Following the Island Division draft Commissioner Bill Shurina called the meeting to order in the 
Community Room at Mackle Park. 
 
Present: Ed Caster, Ron Irwin, Ray Kane, Bill Kaschube, Bill  Moors, John Remhoff, Bill Shurina, 
Bill Thompson, Warren Uhl, Tom Whitlock. 
 
Absent: None 
 
League Realignment 
 

Long time sponsor Marco Community Bank/Mutual of Omaha Bank has been sold to CIT 
Bank.  Repeated efforts By Bill Shurina to contact CIT officials concerning continued 
team sponsorship have not resulted in a response. 
 
Joey D’s restaurant has agreed to sponsor a team. 
 
Motion: Bill Shurina, seconded Ed Caster.  
The  Joey D’s sponsored team will be assigned to the Marco Division.   Crazy Flamingo 
will be assigned to the Gulf Coast Division.    Passed unanimously . 

 
 
 
Marco Division teams and Managers. 
 

Motion:  Bill Shurina, seconded John Remhoff .   
The Board accepts the recommendations of the Player Committee for Marco Division. 
Managers. 

   
  Joey D’s  Dave Coward 
   
  Joey’s   Ron Irwin 
 
  Mango’s  Warren Uhl 
 
  Sand Bar  Mike Puskar 
 
  Snook Inn  Mike Arnold 
   
  Stonewalls  Peter Karl 
   
  Passed unanimously  
 



Substitution Rules 
 

The Board accepted the PPC recommendation for positioning of managers in the draft,  
therefore, 

 
Motion: Tom Whitlock, seconded John Remhoff.   
Managers may not act as a substitute for another team.  Passed unanimously. 

 
Applications received after the deadline.  
 

At this point the league has enough players to field the requisite 15 teams. 
 
Motion:  Bill Thompson, Seconded Ron Irwin.   
Table the decision on the late applicants until Thursday November 19, prior to the 
Marco Division Draft. 
 
For:   Caster, Irwin, Kane, Kaschube, Moors, Remhoff, Thompson, Whitlock 
Opposed:   Shurina, Uhl. 
 
Motion passed 8 – 2 

 
 
Meeting adjourned 10;10 AM  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bill Moors 
Tom Whitlock 


